Ms. Britanny Stanley
California Hospital
Monterey Park, CA 91755
September 7, 2010
Mr. Theodore Burns
President
Best Image, Inc.
Dear Mr. Burns,
I represent California Hospital, a local hospital which has been giving service to residents of California for over fifty years.  We are currently improving our facilities to be able to provide better service to our patients and we are seeking help from generous companies to help us in our plan.
The hospital has raised a small sum through a fund-raising activity last month but we have yet to complete the sum to fully realize our plans.  We are hoping to purchase new and better equipment for our cancer ward and we hope you could help us by donating any amount to our hospital.
Please contact us if you have any inquiries.  Your donations may be coursed directly to our office.
Thank you.
Sincerely,
Britanny Stanley

